
From:  
Sent: 18 March 2016 23:49 
To: SPOC PCC <PCC@humberside.pnn.police.uk> 
Subject: RE: F-2014-1189 Response (NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED - NO DESCRIPTOR) 

 

Dear Mr Grove 
 
Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, please could you provide me with the 
following: 
 

1. The number of staff currently employed by the PCCs office (including other agency 
staff seconded) as of 15/3/2016 

2. The number of staff when you first took up office after your election as 
commissioner 

3. Any proposed growth within the team before re-election this year 
4. Additional costs of staff from original election to current period 15/3/2016. 

 
I look forward to your prompt reply. 
 
Regards 
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